
From: Janine Lariviere   

Sent: April 8, 2021 10:39 AM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Ganatchio Trail extension 

Hello, 

I am writing in support of the Ganatchio Trail extension from Lesperance to Manning 
Rd, and beyond to Lakeshore, for the health, safety, and enjoyment of our communities. 

 

Sincerely, 

Janine Lariviere 
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